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Dear parents and carers,

As you wil be aware from the govemment announcement yesterday, Wednesday 18 March, al schools will
be closedto the vast majority of pupils from the end of school on Friday 20 March.

We are currently awaiting guidance from the Secretary of State about chikiren with EHCP and who will be.
classed asvulnerable and offered a place and therefore cannot advise at this time anything more. This wil
follow by email / text as soon as we are told.

In addition we know that schools will however remain open to the following groups of pupils:

Children and young people with a social worker.
Children of key workers who can othenwise notbe supervised duringthe school day.

Please be aware that the school offer will look different to what is normaly available. This is a service we.
are offering however, it is your choice s parents whether you decide to e it.

In helping us to start to plan for the number of children we are expecting on site, we need your assistance
with the key worker element of the provision.

Please contact us as a matter of urgency (by telephane or email ~ see above) by 09:30 on Friday 20 March,
i you work in one of the following areas of employment and you will need your child to be supervised in
school (also if 1 or 2 parents work in these fields):

NHS staff
police

Fire service
Social Workers
Delivery drivers
Teachers

Please beaware that this list may change/ expand as we are still awaiting final details. Please state the
name of your employer when responding to us. We may require evidence of this employment.

Itis important to note that in the circumstances where a parent has requested that  child is in school, the
normal expectation of attendance every day will apply and non-attendance will be followed up. This s in
line with our safeguarding proesses.

1am aware that this is very undear at this moment but we shall update you as soon as we know more. We
are grateful for your support as we navigate through times which | am sure you will agree, are
unprecedented in tems of complexity.

Yours sincerely

Sara Ainsworth
Headteacher
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